
Letter of Protest Against University Policies 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name]  

[Title/Position]  

[University Name]  

[University Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally express my strong opposition to the recent policies implemented by 

[University Name] that significantly impact the student body. These policies, specifically [briefly 

describe the specific policies], have raised serious concerns regarding [mention key issues such 

as fairness, accessibility, academic freedom, etc.]. 

As a [your year, e.g., junior] majoring in [your major], I have seen firsthand the negative effects 

these policies have on students' academic experiences and overall well-being. It is essential that 

our voices be heard and that we advocate for changes that reflect the needs and rights of the 

student population. 

I urge you to reconsider these policies and engage in discussions with students to address our 

concerns. Our education and future are at stake, and we deserve an environment that is 

supportive and conducive to learning. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. I look forward to your prompt response and 

action regarding this issue. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Student ID]  

[Your Email Address]  

[Your Phone Number] 


